
Insert date 
 
Dear (Target Team Member), 
Mail stop  
 

Thank you for joining a large and growing number of your fellow team members by becoming a 
member of TargetCitizens PAC. 
 

Thanks to Target team members who contribute to the PAC and are enrolled in the no-cost “You 
Give, We Give” PAC match program, we made a total of $132,856 in charitable donations this year. I am 
proud to say that, since the “You Give, We Give” PAC match program began in 2010, we have given over 
$756,000 to our charitable partners. This program is another way for our team members be active and 
engaged citizens in the communities we serve. 
 

Thank you again for your membership in TargetCitizens PAC.  If you have questions about 
TargetCitizens, please feel free to reach out to us at targetcitizens@target.com.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matt Zabel  
Vice President 
Government Affairs  
 

mailto:targetcitizens@target.com

